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COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (ClSd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Request for your support to reject development as proposed at 4101 Rutherford Rd.
Date: October-13-21 10:40:03 AM

From: Domenic Sorr!

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:52 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca

Cc: Domenic Borrelli_; Rosemary Borrelli
I

Subject: [External] Request for your support to reject development as proposed at 4101 Rutherford
Rd.

Dear Honourable Mayor Bevilacqua and esteemed members of City Council,

| hope that you are all well and that you and your families are safe and healthy.

| am emailing you on behalf of myself, Domenic Borrelli, and my wife, Rosamaria
Borrelli, we reside in Vaughan at- Polo Crescent in Woodbridge, Ontario.

| understand there is a session tomorrow being held in regards to the proposed
development at 4101 Rutherford Road, with current application requesting 7 stories
and 139 units.

We would respectfully request your support to reject the development application as
proposed, consistent with the last council discussion and rejection, held in May, 2021.

We would also respectfully ask your support on behalf of ourselves and the residents
of the Weston Downs community to continue to oppose this development as
proposed at 7 stories and 139 units, and work to have the proposed development
abide by the existing by-laws that exist in the area and have been clear for some time
to the developer. | understand you may be considering securing counsel and
planning resources to oppose the application as filed, we would please encourage
you do to so at your earliest convenience.

Please let us know if questions, we appreciate very much your continued leadership



and support in this matter.

Thank you and Best Regards,

Domenic Borrelli and Rosamaria Borrelli
Polo Crescent

Woodbridge, Ontario



